GOLDEN GATOR ‘S CODE OF CONDUCT

     As a Golden Gator we expect a high standard of behavior and sportsmanship at all swim meets.  When you are part of a team you are representing the whole team at all times.  That means when one swimmer does something positive or negative it reflects on all of us.

     Below are some of the expectations we as coaches would like to have the parent help us with this year.

1. We would like all swimmers to stay in the water until the last swimmer (whether it is our team or the other team) is done swimming.  We feel if there is a slower lane in the water, they will not have to get out of the water by themselves.

2. Encourage swimmer to shake opponent’s hands especially after close races.

3. Cheer for all swimmers in all GCGG lanes not just lanes that their friends are in.

4. When swimmers are not swimming in an event they should be supervised by an adult or sitting in the GCGG designated area (not running around).

5. Disrespectful behavior towards others: Respect for teammates and coaches are fundamental to the health of the team.  All displays of disrespect undermine the spirit of the team and demonstrate a lack of tolerance for others.

6. GCGG swim caps must be worn during all swims including relays.  Parents, coaches and the board are very proud of this team and want other teams and parents to know who we are!!

7. And of course parents, we expect the same sportsmanship and respect from you.  If there is ever a problem at a practice or meet (officials, other swimmers, coaches, our own teammates) please approach the coaches in the right place and in the right mannerism.  We will handle the situation the best we can.    THANK YOU.

IMPORTANT MEET INFORMATION

1. NO diving in at warm ups MUST be feet first entry.
2. TALK to a coach after your swim.  You may talk to them before if you have a question on anything.  Parents please remind your swimmers to talk to us.  This is when your children will remember what they did right or what they need to work on for their next swim.  If we wait until Monday at practice most likely they and the coaches are not going to remember.

3. This year Dave will always take the A Relay splits and MaryLou will always take the B Relay splits.  

